Date Here
The Honorable__________
House (or Senate) Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 (20510)

Dear Congressman/Senator                                             :

As a constituent who votes, I am writing about an issue that is very important to me, medical research funding. Specifically, I am writing to urge you to support [to increase hydrocephalus research] a 5% increase in funding for the National Institutes of Health (NIH) during this fiscal year. 
I (my child, my friend, etc.) have a chronic neurological condition called hydrocephalus. Research at the NIH is key to making much needed progress in treatments and a cure for hydrocephalus.

Hydrocephalus is characterized by an abnormal accumulation of cerebrospinal fluid (CSF) within the ventricles of the brain. As CSF builds up, it causes the ventricles to enlarge and can increase pressure within the brain. My family is affected by hydrocephalus [personalize]. As you can imagine, life with this condition comes with many physical and cognitive complications, as well as, social and emotional ones.
Research on hydrocephalus and improved treatments is vitally needed. The total cost of shunt surgeries in the U.S. exceeds $2 billion per year (J. Neurosurgery: February 2008), while the public research investment for hydrocephalus research as of 2006 consisted of only $650,000 (NIH FY2006 funding level). There is still much work to be done. [Personalize with a few sentences]

Investing in research at NIH will lead to better treatments and better lives for patients living with neurological conditions like hydrocephalus. Please support an increase in NIH funding.

Thank you for considering my input.

Sincerely,

Your name

